The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Budget Workshop and Finance Committee meeting
beginning at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 26, 2013 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library.
The budget workshop was videotaped to be available on the school budget web site.

John Christie

⊠ David Hillman Michael Moore

☐ Joanna Morrissey Elizabeth

Mary
Townsend

M. Kate
Williams-Hewitt

Minutes

WORKSHOP

Superintendent's 2013-2014 Budget discussion -

- CIP
- Facilities and Transportation
- items (if any) not completed from previous budget meetings

Adjourned Workshop

Time:

8:35 pm

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Monthly finance reports were reviewed and warrants signed.

Respectfully submitted,

Meredith Nadeau

Superintendent of Schools